
CITY OF PUNTA GORDA 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
 

 
 

***   P R E S S    R E L E A S E   *** 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Due to the change in the weather pattern of Hurricane Irma and the Charlotte County Landfill 

being closed, Sanitation collection of garbage and yard waste will be cancelled on Saturday 
9/9/2017.  

 

Residents need to bring in their garbage and yard waste cans, they cannot leave them down by 

the curb through the hurricane. 
 

Please stop putting out yard waste piles or any other type of trash, we will not be collecting any 

more. 

 
 

For additional information on this release, please contact Punta Gorda Public Works Department 

at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 8:00 a.m. to 3:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday.  

 

 

 


